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  The Routledge Companion to Marine and Maritime
Worlds 1400-1800 Claire Jowitt,Craig Lambert,Steve
Mentz,2020-05-21 This book has been nominated for
The Mountbatten Award for Best Book in the
Maritime Media Awards 2021. The Routledge
Companion to Marine and Maritime Worlds, 1400‒1800
explores early modern maritime history, culture,
and the current state of the research and
approaches taken by experts in the field. Ranging
from cartography to poetry and decorative design
to naval warfare, the book shows how once-
traditional and often Euro-chauvinistic depictions
of oceanic ‘mastery’ during the early modern
period have been replaced by newer global ideas.
This comprehensive volume challenges underlying
assumptions by balancing its assessment of the
consequences and accomplishments of European
navigators in the era of Columbus, da Gama, and
Magellan, with an awareness of the sophistication
and maritime expertise in Asia, the Arab world,
and the Americas. By imparting riveting new
stories and global perceptions of maritime history
and culture, the contributors provide readers with
fresh insights concerning early modern
entanglements between humans and the vast,
unpredictable ocean. With maritime studies growing
and the ocean’s health in decline, this volume is
essential reading for academics and students
interested in the historicization of the ocean and
the ways early modern cultures both conceptualized
and utilized seas.
  The African Marine Litter Outlook Thomas
Maes,Fiona Preston-Whyte,2022-12-16 This open
access book provides a cross-sectoral, multi-scale
assessment of marine litter in Africa with a focus
on plastics. From distribution, to impacts on
environmental and human health, this book looks at
what is known scientifically. It includes a policy
analysis of the instruments that currently exist,
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and what is needed to help Africa tackle marine
litter—including local and transboundary sources.
Across 5 chapters, experts from Africa and beyond
have put together a summary of the scientific
knowledge currently known about marine litter in
Africa. The context of the African continent and
future projections form a backdrop on which the
scientific knowledge is built. This scientific
knowledge incorporates quantities, distributions,
and pathways of litter into the marine
environment, highlighting where the impacts of
marine litter are most felt in Africa. These
impacts have widespread effects, with ecological,
social, economic, and human health repercussions.
While containing detailed scientific information,
this book provides a sound knowledge base for
policymakers, NGOs and the broader public.
  Handbook of Marine Fisheries Conservation and
Management R. Quentin Grafton,Ray Hilborn,Dale
Squires,Maree Tait,Meryl Williams,2010-01-21 This
handbook is the most comprehensive and
interdisciplinary work on marine conservation and
fisheries management ever compiled. It is the
first to bridge fisheries and marine conservation
issues. Its innovative ideas, detailed case
studies, and governance framework provide a global
special perspective over time and treat problems
in the high seas, community fisheries, industrial
fishing, and the many interactions between use and
non-use of the oceans. Its policy tools and ideas
for overcoming the perennial problems of over
fishing, habitat and biodiversity loss address the
facts that many marine ecosystems are in decline
and plagued by overexploitation due to
unsustainable fishing practices. An outstanding
feature of the book is the detailed case-studies
on conservation practice and fisheries management
from around the world. These case studies are
combined with 'foundation' chapters that provide
an overview of the state of the marine world and
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innovative and far reaching perspectives about how
we can move forward to face present and future
challenges. The contributors include the world's
leading fisheries scientists, economists, and
managers. Ecosystem and incentive-based approaches
are described and complemented by tools for
cooperative, participatory solutions. Unique
themes treated: fisher behavior and incentives for
management beyond rights-based approaches; a
synthesis of proposed 'solutions'; a framework for
understanding and overcoming the critical
determinants of the decline in fisheries,
degradation of marine ecosystems, and poor socio-
economic performance of many fishing communities;
models for innovative policy instruments; a plan
of action and adoption pathways to promote
sustainable fishing practices globally.
Collectively, the handbook's many valuable
contributions offer a way forward to both
understanding and resolving the multifaceted
problems facing the world's oceans.
  Africa and the Indian Ocean Region Timothy
Doyle,Dennis Rumley,2018-04-19 This book examines
the presence of Africa as a significant force in
the western Indian Ocean. Africa will increasingly
play a pivotal role in the future of the
geopolitics of the Indian Ocean region. The book
considers the scope for greater African
involvement in Indian Ocean region-building
activities, and seeks to encourage a western
Indian Ocean dialogue. The book publishes some of
the best papers presented at an Indian Ocean
Research Group (IORG Inc.) symposium held in
Nairobi, Kenya, in 2013, entitled The Political
Economy of Maritime Africa in the Indian Ocean
Region. This symposium was part of a larger
project on constructing a sense of Indian
Oceanness. Chapters include: India’s new policy of
engagement with Africa; China’s growing presence
in the Indian Ocean Region; security strategies in
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the Western Indian Ocean; the increasing
importance and significance of the Western Indian
Ocean littoral; and cultural linkages between
Africa and the Indian Ocean region. This book was
previously published as a special issue of the
Journal of the Indian Ocean Region.
  Historical Reconstructions of Marine Fisheries
Catches: Challenges and Opportunities Maria
Lourdes D. Palomares,Annadel Salvio
Cabanban,Daniel Pauly,2019-08-16 This eBook is a
collection of articles from a Frontiers Research
Topic. Frontiers Research Topics are very popular
trademarks of the Frontiers Journals Series: they
are collections of at least ten articles, all
centered on a particular subject. With their
unique mix of varied contributions from Original
Research to Review Articles, Frontiers Research
Topics unify the most influential researchers, the
latest key findings and historical advances in a
hot research area! Find out more on how to host
your own Frontiers Research Topic or contribute to
one as an author by contacting the Frontiers
Editorial Office: frontiersin.org/about/contact.
  The Ecosystem Approach to Marine Planning and
Management Sue Kidd,Andy Plater,Chris
Frid,2012-08-06 The marine environment is one of
our most precious yet fragile natural resources.
It provides a wide range of essential goods and
services, including food, regulation of climate
and nutrient cycling, as well as a setting for
transport, recreation and tourism. This
environment is however extremely complex and very
sensitive to development pressures and other forms
of human influence. Planning and management of the
sea are similarly complicated, reflecting
intricate legal, institutional and ownerships
patterns. This creates a situation where marine
ecosystems are vulnerable to over-exploitation or
neglect. The Ecosystem Approach to Marine Planning
and Management describes how growing concern about



6

the state of our seas is resulting in the
development of new approaches to marine planning
and management. For example, the United Nations
Environment Programme has called for the
widespread introduction of Marine Spatial Planning
(MSP), and the European Union has recently been
consulting on a new European Maritime Policy
designed to stimulate economic growth but at the
same time protect the resource base. Within the
United Kingdom, the 2010 Marine Act draws upon the
experience of town and country planning and brings
into being a new system of Marine Spatial
Planning. The authors show that a common feature
of all these developments is an appreciation that
more integrated forms of planning and management
are required for our seas and that new
arrangements must draw together understanding from
natural science, social science and many other
perspectives. Adopting such a trans-disciplinary
and holistic (or 'ecosystems') approach, the book
distils the expertise of these different
disciplines and seeks to promote a broader
understanding of the origins and practicalities of
new approaches to marine planning and management.
  Agricultural Mechanization in Asia, Africa and
Latin America ,1986
  Asia-Africa Growth Corridor Sachin
Chaturvedi,Anita Prakash,Priyadarshi
Dash,2020-10-21 This book is a rich addition to
the existing knowledge on models of development
partnership among developing countries. Unlike the
Belt and Road Initiative (BRI), which exclusively
focuses on physical infrastructure development
with a strong financing component by China, the
Asia–Africa Growth Corridor (AAGC) envisages a
holistic approach toward development partnership
based on the spirit of triangular cooperation,
demystifying the donor-recipient model of
development cooperation. By integrating four
distinct pillars of cooperation – connectivity and
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physical infrastructure, capacity building and
skill development, development cooperation
projects, and people-to-people and business-to-
business partnerships – the book provides a
succinct account of how a demand-driven people-
centric model of engagement among Asian and
African countries could help achieve inclusive and
sustainable development without creating any fatal
dependence on specific countries or institutions
for external funding. In sixteen chapters, the
book covers various theoretical, analytical, and
policy discussions with respect to the concept and
modalities of the growth corridor approach under
the free, open, and inclusive Indo-Pacific;
potential opportunities and challenges in economic
sectors and fields like agriculture,
manufacturing, trade and investment, urbanization,
industrialization, human resource development, and
the blue economy; social sector priorities
including health, education, skill development,
disaster management, and women’s participation;
and policy issues relating to trade facilitation,
the identification of joint projects, modalities
and instruments of project execution, and related
aspects. The book offers a valuable resource for
students and research scholars working in the
fields of development economics, development
cooperation, international political economy, and
international economic relations. It also serves
as a handbook for governments and policymakers on
issues concerning the suitability of development
projects, sources of and innovations in financing,
implementation and execution challenges, private
sector involvement, and so on.
  Merchant Marine Bulletin United States.
Interstate Commerce Commission,United States.
Shipping Board,1927
  British Conchology: Marine shells, comprising
the remaining conchifera, the solenoconchia, and
gasteropoda as far as littorina John Gwyn
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Jeffreys,1865
  The Oceans: Key Issues in Marine Affairs Hance
D. Smith,2012-11-03 The oceans provide a great
challenge for the development and management of
planet earth by humankind. This book covers new
approaches to the development of the law of the
sea, the division of the oceans among states, and
new thinking on institutions in depth.
  Large Marine Ecosystems of the North Atlantic K.
Sherman,H.R. Skjoldal,2002-04-16 This is the first
book to provide assessments of multidecadal
changes in resources and environments of the Large
Marine Ecosystems (LMEs) of the North Atlantic.
Using the case study method, researchers examine
the forces driving the changes and actions
underway aimed at turning the corner from
declining trends in biomass yields, toward
recovery of depleted species populations and
improvements in ecosystem integrity. Recently a
distinguished group of 24 scientists argued
eloquently that a new Sustainability Science was
emerging that was focused on meeting fundamental
human needs while preserving the life support
systems of planet Earth. The contributions
contained in this volume are at the cutting edge
of Sustainability Science and the results
presented by the contributors are pertinent to one
of the core questions: How are long-term trends in
environment and development, including consumption
and population, reshaping nature-society
interactions in ways relevant to sustainability?
(Science Vol. 292, 27 April 2001). The case
studies demonstrate the utility of an ecosystem-
based approach to the assessment and management of
biomass yields and species sustainability.
Movements toward ecosystem-based management have
emerged from the case studies on the initiation of
recoveries of several depleted groundfish stocks
of the US Northeast Shelf LME; the collapse of the
Newfoundland-Labrador Shelf cod; the assessment of
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physical and biological changes on the Scotian
Shelf, West Greenland Shelf, Iceland Shelf LME,
and the Faroe Plateau, the North Sea, and the
Barents Sea LMEs. Uncertainties, with regard to
environmental and human-generated forcing, are
addressed in assessment of the states of the
Iberian Coastal and Biscay-Celtic LMEs, and in
broad-scale studies of the influences at the base
of the food chain of climatic variability on the
productivity and biodiversity of plankton
communities of the North Atlantic. The volume
concludes with an insightful perspective on the
approaches used and the results reported by the
eminent marine scientist and former President of
ICES, Professor Gotthilf Hempel.
  A History of Infusoria Andrew Pritchard,1861
  Sculptures Afrique Asie Oceanie Ameriques
Anglais Musée National du Louvre (Paris),2000
  Status and Future of Large Marine Ecosystems of
the Indian Ocean Ezekiel Okemwa,Micheni J.
Ntiba,Kenneth Sherman,1995 This report signals a
new approach to ocean monitoring and management
that lays a solid base using the principles of
ecology and sustainable development while
transcending traditional geopolitical and
disciplinary divisions. LMEs are relatively large
regions, often including the territorial waters of
more than one nation, thus making coordination of
monitoring and management highly desirable.
  Governing Europe's Marine Environment Michael
Gilek,2016-03-03 Governing Europe's Marine
Environment is a coherent up-to-date
multidisciplinary analysis of current approaches
and challenges to the sustainable governance of
Europe's marine environment. Structured in three
parts, Part 1 outlines general theoretical ideas
about governance, governing, and governability and
serves as a starting point for analysing the
development of marine governance in Europe from
the perspective of different disciplines. Part 2
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includes studies of EU marine governance. Part 3
focuses on Europe's regional seas, namely the
Baltic Sea, the North Sea, the Black Sea, and the
Mediterranean Sea. This book presents a better
understanding of the fragmented governance of
marine governance in Europe and in particular the
tension between the Europeanization of regional
seas and the regionalization of EU policies.
  Navy-Marine Corps ,1961
  Merchant Marine Statistics United States. Bureau
of Customs,1929
  An International Regime for Marine Scientific
Research Montserrat Gorina-Ysern,2021-11-22 This
book, An International Regime for Marine
Scientific Research provides a comprehensive and
multi-disciplinary study of the International
Regime for Marine Scientific Research. Montserrat
examines lingering North-South disagreements on
the scope of regulation-how these are exacerbated
by unprecedented marine science, methodology and
technological developments-and explores means to
encourage greater MSR cooperation and negotiation.
Published under the Transnational Publishers
imprint.
  Marine Insurance Merkin, Rob,2021-11-30 This
authoritative work forms a comprehensive
examination of the legal and historical context of
marine insurance, providing a detailed overview of
the events and factors leading to its codification
in the Marine Insurance Act 1906. It investigates
the development of the legal principles and case
law that underpin the Act to reveal how successful
this codification truly was, and to demonstrate
how these historical precedents remain relevant to
marine insurance law to this day.
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